The Deputy First Minister and Cabinet Secretary for Education and Skills has today launched ‘Empowering teachers, parents and communities to achieve Excellence and Equity – A governance review’.  Please find attached the link to the review on the Scottish Government website: https://consult.scotland.gov.uk/empowering-schools/a-governance-review 
 The review will run until 6 January 2017. 
The review is an opportunity for children and young people, parents, teachers, practitioners and the wider community to share their views on how schools in Scotland are run. We want to hear from as many people as possible. People are encouraged to respond to the review in writing or attend one of several engagement events to be held across Scotland. For more information about planned events, or to find out how to submit your views, visit: www.gov.scot/educationgovernancereview 
[bookmark: _GoBack] Mr Swinney’s full speech to the Scottish Parliament will be made available at: http://news.scotland.gov.uk/content/default.aspx?NewsAreaId=139 

